
 

The Blue Grass Meat Co. in Crescent Springs KY is one of nearly sixty-five business 

the Sisters visit on a regular basis to collect food and supplies. The generous weekly 

donation from Blue Grass began with the grandfather of the present owners. 

Summer Raffle 2014 

“It is so good to be poor, to have nothing,  
to depend on God for everything.”  

 

Dear Friends, 
   

 This letter brings greetings from the Little Sisters and Residents of St. Paul’s!  It also brings our 
thanks for your support of our home by your participation in our raffles. Through our raffles, we offer 
the opportunity for you to help us with specific needs that are not in our budget. Funds from the 2014 
Summer Raffle will be applied to the purchase and maintenance of a begging van.  
    

  Two Little Sisters travel the greater Cincinnati area nearly every day begging for and collecting 
provisions. Our current van has served us well. However, after thirteen years and 170,000 miles it is 
beginning to need costly repairs.  
   
 For our foundress, Saint 
Jeanne Jugan, gifts in kind – 
food, supplies, and personal 
care products – were means 
of survival.  While the horse 
and buggy of the early days in 
Cincinnati has been replaced 
by a van, the gifts received are 
as important today as they 
were in the 1800’s. 
 
 Our Residents delight in 
pulling the winning tickets. 
The drawing for this raffle will 
be on July 21. Perhaps this is 
the year you will be one of the 
lucky winners! 

 

   Thank you for collaborating in our mission by your participation. With your help we will continue 
to provide a home where the needy elderly can live their final years with dignity, respect, and love. 

 

You and your special intentions will be remembered in our daily prayers.  
 

Gratefully in the spirit of St. Jeanne, 

 
Sr. Francis Gabriel, lsp 
Superior 


